
Raymond Elementary 
Parent Update
November  15th, 2024 

Dads in Schools 
Are you a dad or father figure interested in volunteering? We’d love to have you join us! Feel free to sign
up using the SignUpGenius link. Whether you’re available for a full day or just a few hours, we welcome
your support. Once you sign up, we’ll reach out to discuss what you’d like your volunteer day to look like.

A Screenpoint form will also be sent home for you to complete. Thank you for considering this
opportunity to make a positive impact in our school community!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA8A92AA5FCC43-53117728-dads

Important Dates 
November 18th: Grade Cards Available 
November 19th: Texas Roadhouse Order Pick Up 3pm-6pm 
November 27-29th; No School for Thanksgiving Break 

December Recess Rangers 
Every day, our staff covers these duties, and we’re reaching
out for parent volunteers to help out on December 18, 19,

and 20th. Volunteers will be trained and paired with a
certified staff member to help supervise both lunch and

recess. We are looking for three volunteers per day to help
from 10:50 AM to 1:15 PM.

Please consider signing up for a shift to support our
teachers. Your time and effort will make a big difference!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4AAFA92BA4FB6-
52003743-recess#/ 

Assembly Tuesday 
On Tuesday, we will have our

rescheduled assembly featuring
Basketball Jim Jones. This engaging
presentation is all about developing a

Growth Mindset. Students will learn the
importance of perseverance and

understand that making mistakes is a
natural part of the learning process.

A big thank you to our PTO for
sponsoring this wonderful opportunity!



Sale Extended
Order by Dec. 1st


